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Jingle Bell Ride planned in Falls City
(KLZA)--The 11th Annual Falls City Area Jingle Bell Ride will begin Saturday
afternoon at 1. Registration starts at noon.

 The Jingle Bell Ride is a Christmas toy drive to benefit children and families in
Richardson County served by Southeast Nebraska Community Action.

Horse Riders and volunteers will ride throughout Falls City to pickup donated
toys.  If you would like to donate a toy and have the riders stop by, call Kathy
Davis 402-883-2741 or 402-883-2004, Sherry Huddelston 402-801-1811 or Tiffin
Bauman at 402-883-0218.

All horse riders and volunteers are welcome.

The event begins in the 1300 block of Stone Street. There will be face paining,
pictures with Santa, miniature horse and cart rides with refreshments available. 
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